
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 11, 2012 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Sunday, October 7, Religious Education classes for grades one through five will 

resume at St. Clare.  We will meet after the 8:30 am Mass in the parish library (next to 

the cafeteria in the St. Clare School building) for Opening Prayer.  After the prayer and 

any announcements, the children will go up the stairs to their appropriate classrooms.   

I request that the parents remain in the parish library for an orientation on the 

changes in the RE program this year.  Classes for children and parents will end at 

10:35, just in time for those attending the 10:45 am Mass. 

 

Schedule 

On the opposite side of this letter is a schedule for the 2012-13 school year.  Please 

complete a registration form for each child.  You can either drop off, or mail the 

registration form to the church office.  If your child is preparing for either First 

Eucharist or First Reconciliation, registration forms for those classes will be 

available after Christmas.  Please be sure to pick up an informational sheet on all the 

faith formation opportunities for your child throughout the year. 

 

Fees 

Supply fees for Religious Education are traditionally set to cover the cost of art supplies, 

teacher resources, etc.  The supply fee this year is $50.00 for each child.   

Tuition assistance is available.  Please contact me for additional information. 

 

Thanks for taking an active part in your children’s faith development.  If there is any way 

I can assist you in that endeavor, please feel free to call me at my church office number:  

(503.244.1037  EXT. 104) 

 

 

Blessings, 

 

Jean DeLaney 

 

Coordinator of Children’s Ministry 

St. Clare Church 

jean@saintclarechurch.org  
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